
SACRE 
 
 
Holocaust Memorial Day 
 
In 2016- there will as usual, be a Holocaust Memorial Event to which 
Secondary schools will be invited. 
 
HET do not permit arrangements concerning speakers to be made until the 
Autumn Term is underway. Information concerning the proposed event will be 
available for Teachers as soon as possible. 
 
Meantime, a resource from last year, which was sent out to schools can be 
seen, along with an account of last Year’s Event. 
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